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You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                       LETTERS HOME            

Tempest Photograph— Monday 20th September                Eco Warriors - Years 1 to 6 

Half Term — Friday 22nd October                              Steam Festival - Years 5 & 6  

                                                                                                                                                         Local walk - Year 1  
 

PARENT GOVERNOR  

We are pleased to announce our new parent governor Mrs Chaloner.  
 

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY 

On Monday we have Tempest photography in school to take photographs to put on display around 

school. Can you please ensure that your child is in full school uniform, as their picture may be taken if 

you have given photo permission.  

Tempest will be coming in after half term to take individual photographs.        
 

STEAM FESTIVAL  

This week letters have been sent out with Years 5 and 6 to attend the Steam Festival. If your child 

would like to take part in this visit, please return their reply slip back to school. Copies of the letter 

are available from the school office. 
 

YEAR 1  

Next week Year 1 are walking to our local shop. Can we please ask that your child’s permission slip is 

returned to school. Copies of the letter are available from the school office.   
 

ECO WARRIORS  

From Monday 27th September Miss Price and Mrs Reilly will be running a Eco Warriors club after 

school for years 1 to 6. This is an outdoor club, during which children will be making bird feeders and 

dens, whilst also learning about recycling and the environment. If your child would like to take part 

please return the reply slip from the letter that has been sent out today.                                                                                                                             
 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS BEESTON ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR 

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER 

STAR OF THE WEEK  

This week’s Star of the Week is for ‘Doing The Right Thing’. We would like to say             

congratulations to the following children:  

Nurs :  Gracie-Maye                Y2:  Jacob                       Y5:  Hayden                                                 

Rec :   Hazel                         Y3:  Chloe                        Y6:  Chloe                       

Y1:     Olive                          Y4:  Mia                                                              

W/C 20th September is Menu 3 


